ACE MINUTES/REPORT 1/7/2014
Members present:  Angie de Braga, Karen Kimber, Gail Rappa, Frank Sawyer, and Brandy Nielsen.  Ami Rogers made several attempts to attend the meeting IAV and by phone but neither were working.
Angie de Braga shared the proof of the poster for the Temple Grandin movie and lecture and the O’Toole lecture.  These events will be in January as follows:

Temple Grandin Movie sponsored by the GBC Library,1/24/14,7 pm GBC Theater

Temple Grandin Lecture, 1/30/14, 2:30 - 3:45 pm GTA 130, WINN 115, BM3

Patrick and Sharon O'Toole Discussion 1/30 4pm GTA 118.

The ACE Committee members brainstormed about various options of making the poster easy to read.  Frank worked on making QR codes to direct people to the website for more information about these events.  Posters should be finalized this week.

Gail Rappa discussed the current Art Show on display in the gallery.  The Art Show displays works by Lara Alberti and pieces from “Geographical Divides”, a show done through Nevada Arts Council.  The reception will take place Friday, April 11, 2014 from 4 to 6 p.m. at the Gallery.  Gail passed out posters from committee members to display in their respective areas.  Gail suggested speaking with high school or college professors about having their classes write poetry to be displayed in conjunction with the show.  This allows for the community outreach the committee is striving to achieve.  
Prior to the meeting, Justine Stout, had sent out an email inviting all to attend the Film Festival starting on February 7.  Four movies will be shown over two Friday and Saturdays and will be showcased with appetizers from local restaurant owners.  
Frank Sawyer presented some ideas of ACE hosting an Oscar viewing event for next year’s Oscars.  The Academy Awards offer fundraising kits from their website to include ballot sheet competitions, Oscar Bingo, etc.   Committee members brainstormed about venues and ideas for entertainment.  The committee asked Frank to obtain more information and present at a later meeting his findings.
The next meeting date is scheduled for February 4, 2014 at 3:30 p.m.
The meeting was adjourned at 4:35 p.m.
